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POLICY ON CONTINUING COMPETENCE IN NEONATAL RESUSCITATION 
 

Registered midwives with an active-practising (clinical) or provisional (clinical) license 

must annually complete The Canadian Pediatric Society’s Neonatal Resuscitation 

Program (NRP) course which must be based on the most current edition of the 

Neonatal Resuscitation Program, with skills required for a primary care provider and 

applicable within the midwifery scope of practice. 

Registrants must have successfully attended and completed the NRP training course 

provided by a CPS NRP Instructor in the 12-month period prior to application for initial 

registration or registration renewal. 

A member with NRP Instructor status must have taught the CPS NRP Advanced 

course, all levels at least once with the 12-month period prior to application for initial 

registration or renewal. 
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